
ALBANY TOWNSHIP 

JUNE 4, 2023 

7:30 PM 

KEMPTON FIRE COMPANY 

 

A meeting of the Albany Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Board Chairman Joshua 

Rabert with Board Members Charles Volk and Christopher Schucker in attendance.   

 

Public Comment 

 

Secretary/Treasurer 

A motion to approve the minutes of the 5/1/23 meeting was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to pay all bills presented at the 6/4/23 meeting was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.   

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to approve the treasurer’s report as of 6/4/23 was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie. 

 General Fund – $447,631.19 

 State Fund – $186,092.81 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

Old Business   

 

New Business 

Daree Sicher was in attendance to discuss her concerns about the potential of a 650’ building and 19,000 

duck facility proposed at Gun Club Road. 

 

Larry Shrawder offered to draft some possible amendments for the Zoning Ordinance 

 

Marlene Petter was in attendance to continue to update the township on information from local cable 

companies with installing broadband internet in areas of the township where internet is still not 

available. 

 

A motion was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie to approve Matthew Brett as Emergency 

Management Coordinator for Albany Township. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

A motion was made by Chris and seconded by Charlie to approve payment to Shank Door in the amount 

of $5,265 for garage door repairs and openers. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

Randy Hensinger was in to discuss his RTK request in reference to the Township Audit Report 

 

Park Committee 

 

EAC Committee 

 

Solicitor’s Report 

Jay and Michele will review Pension Request for Proposal information to advertise for bidders for 

pension plan. 

 

Engineer’s Report   

 

At 9:30 pm a motion to adjourn was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.  

Vote Call: Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michele Morstatt, Secretary 


